
 

 

 

Parking Policy 

The Kent Free Library provides parking for patrons, groups utilizing the library’s meeting rooms, and 

employees. Parking spaces are not intended for use by the general public but rather the intention is that the 

spaces may only be used when individuals are in the library making use of library services.  

Overnight parking is not permitted.  

Patrons are asked to please respect designated spaces for the handicapped and for expectant mothers. All 

other spaces are available on a first-come, first-served basis.  

Failure to comply with parking regulations may result in the towing of the vehicle at the owner’s expense.  

Exceptions will be granted only with the express knowledge and approval of the Director.  
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